CONFIDENTIAL

No. 10/V-32/(A-307)/2016-VS.I
Government of India

@

Office of JS & CVO
Vigilance Unit, CPWD
Nirman Bhawan, New Delhi-110011

Dated 7.2 June 2018

To
The Chief Engineer (CSQ) (E),
CPWD, Nirman Bhawan,
New Delhi-110 011.

Sub:- Issue of circular with uniform policy regarding
procurement of LED bulbs / LED fittings

(Systemic Improvement Recommendations No.7/2018).
Sir,

This unit has received various complaints regarding stipulation for
an additional Performance Guarantee over and above Performance
Guarantee provided in the CPWD Works Manual in respect of tenders
invited for procurement of LED Bulbs / LED Fittings through call of tenders.

I have been directed to request you to formulate and provide
guidelines to all field units for SITC of LED Bulbs / LED fittings so that
uniformity of conditions can be maintained in the NITs for such works. A
copy of the same may please be endorsed to this unit for record.

This issues with the approval of JS & CVO, CPWD.
Yours faithfully,

_—

(V.S. Chauhan)
Executive Engineer (Vig.) 32
Copy to:-
ﬁomputer Cell), Vigilance Unit, CPWD with the request to host the
above systemic recommendations on the CPWD website.
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